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 O F F I C E  L O C A T I O N :  G A R D I N E R  A N N E X  

7 6  N O R T H E R N  A V E N U E ,  G A R D I N E R ,  M A I N E  
 

PUBLIC BOARD MEETING 

November 3, 2022 

Tentative Agenda – Addendum  

 

  Maine Department of Professional and Financial Regulation 

  Gardiner Annex – 76 Northern Avenue, Gardiner, ME 

 

Location: In accordance with Title 1, Section 403-B of the Maine Revised Statutes and the Board 

Member Remote Participation Policy adopted by the Board on September 2, 2021, 

board members may participate remotely  in Board meetings under certain 

circumstances and using certain methods of remote participation. 

 

 On October 18, 2022, Board President issued an Emergency Declaration whereby due 

to circumstances described in the declaration, members of the Board, for this board 

meeting will meet remotely.  There will be no physical location where members of 

the public may attend this meeting, however, members of the public may attend 

the meeting remotely via Zoom as it has successfully done since April 2020. 

 

Information to listen in to this meeting will be posted on the Board’s website at: 

https://www.maine.gov/pfr/professionallicensing/professions/board-pharmacy/home/board-

meeting-information  

  

Time:  8:30 a.m. (Please take notice of the new time for this and future meetings) 

 

Contact: Jessica Gowell, Comprehensive Health Planner II 

  Phone: 207-624-8651 

  TTY Users Call Maine Relay 711 

  Email: Jessica.Gowell@maine.gov  

 

IX.  RULEMAKING UPDATE ON CHAPTER 41 VENDING MACHINE DRUG OUTLETS    

       (VMO) 

During the Legal Pre-Review several minor changes were proposed as noted in red in the 2nd 

attachment.  At the 11/3/2022 Board meeting, AAG Willis will provide the Board with the reasoning 

for the proposed minor changes as well as the Board’s decision-making options related to those 

proposed changes during the upcoming rulemaking process. 

 


